To: Anthony City Commission Re: Chief of Police report

From: Kenny Hodson Date: 08-16-2022

We had a trash complaint in the 300 block of N. Anthony, owner was contacted about it and they did not take care of it.

We were called to a possible domestic disturbance somewhere around the 300 or 400 block of N. Franklin and we found an underage drinking/swimming party in the 300 block of N. Madison. Several people were charged with consumption or possession of CMB

We investigated a possible domestic disturbance in the 300 Block of N. Jennings, a report will be forwarded to the CA for possible charges.

We investigated a domestic disturbance in the 200 block of S. Anthony, and we took one juvenile into custody and transported him to a juvenile facility.

We assisted the Sheriff's department with a traffic stop, and it resulted in recovering a large amount of mushrooms and several thousand dollars in cash. They were out of Arizona.